
Hello! 
*This week in Math we reviewed and took the End of Module Assessment.  Next week 
we will start Module 5 (fractions). 
-FYI- During the first and second quarters, I would tell the children which 
numbers/problems needed a sentence on their weekly quizzes.  Starting this quarter I 
am telling them how many sentences total they should have on the quiz.  For the fourth 
quarter, I will not tell them anything.  My hint all year has been if a problem has words 
they need to answer with words. 
 
*We have had a great week in ELA.  Everyone has been leveled for a new reading 
level, and all improved.  Great job!  We have spent a lot of time writing this week calling 
ourselves essayists.  We focused on nonfiction.  We have been writing several essays 
about something important to us.  These had to be real people, places, or things.  We 
then discovered ways to push our thinking using elaboration.  
-Please remember grammar due each Thursday and reading logs due each Friday. 
 
*In Science this week the students have been learning about how living things affect 
their environment (competition).  Next week we learn how animals respond to their 
environment.  
 
*In Social Studies we are towards the end of the Northwest Territory.  Students should 
know exactly what was needed to become a state.  We also spent some time 
discussing, watching, and reading about Martin Luther King Jr and what a great impact 
he has had on us. 
 
*Remember to check your child's grades on Infinite Campus. 
https://lgca.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/riverside.jsp 
 
Upcoming Events- 
Jan. 21 - No School - Martin Luther King, Jr Day 
 
Next week- 
Monday- No School 
Tuesday- Day 1 
Wednesday- Day 2 
Thursday- Day 3 
Friday- Day 4 
 
Please contact us with any questions or concerns. 
Have a great weekend! 
Adam Kalb and Stacy Sepelak 
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